
	

	

	

	

	

Attention	families	of	students	in	grades	K-2,	

										As	part	of	our	school’s	implementation	of	the	Leader	in	Me	program,	our	
Primary	grade	students	have	been	building	and	maintaining	Leadership	
Notebooks.	These	notebooks	serve	as	a	platform	for	students	to	set	academic	
goals,	track	and	monitor	their	progress,	and	celebrate	successes.	

											We	would	like	to	invite	you	to	our	first	student-led	conferences.	This	is	
not	a	parent-teacher	conference.		Instead,	your	child	will	have	an	opportunity	to	
share	their	Leadership	Notebook	with	you	and	discuss	the	progress	that	they	
have	made	in	reaching	their	goals.	Classrooms	will	be	open	to	all	families	from	
5:30-6:00pm	for	this	event.	Because	several	families	may	be	in	attendance	
during	this	time,	please	save	individual	questions	about	your	child’s	progress	
for	a	scheduled	parent-teacher	conference.	The	purpose	of	this	event	is	to	
encourage	students	to	take	ownership	of	their	learning	and	showcase	the	
progress	they	have	made	this	far.		

										If	you	are	able	to	attend,	please	RSVP	via	the	Sign-Up	Genius	link	provided	
on	Class	Dojo.			

									After	our	Cookies	and	Conferences	event	families	can	move	to	the	
Cafetorium	for	our	annual	Parent	Night.	Here,	families	can	learn	about	the	7	
Habits	through	student	led	performances	and	videos	from	various	grades	K-8.		
We	look	forward	to	welcoming	you	for	a	night	focused	on	the	7	Habits	and	
highlighting	student	leadership!	

Please	contact	Ms.	Kessler	at	bkessler@lltacademy.com	if	you	have	any	
questions	about	our	Cookies	and	Conferences	event.		

	

Cookies	and	Conferences	
Wednesday,	January	18th		

5:30-6:00pm	
Sullivan	Hall	K-2	Classrooms	

	


